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TESTIMONY OF SCOTT MILLER 

Senate Bill 2135 – Dental Insurance Payment 

 

Good Morning, my name is Scott Miller. I am the Executive Director of the North Dakota 

Public Employees Retirement System, or NDPERS. I am submitting this to testify in a 

neutral position regarding Senate Bill 2135. 

 

NDPERS is aware of and monitoring this bill. Right now we believe the bill would not 

have any impact on the NDPERS Dental Plan. I have no other input at this time. 

 

 


